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This Week... 
In English have continued to look at 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We looked 
at the beginning of the story, on a story 
plan, and tried to learn it. We then wrote 
the beginning of our story, making sure we 
included capital letters and full stops. We 
also looked at the questions in the story 
and wrote some questions using question 
marks.  

In Maths we have been using the + and = 
signs to make number sentences and we 

have been creating addition ‘Fact Families’. 

In Phonics we have been looking at 2 
syllable words. 
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Next Week.... 
 

On Thursday it is National Poetry 
Day so in English we will be 
spending the week looking at poems 
and creating our own class poem.  
In Maths we will be looking at 
subtraction. 
 

Please Note.... 
On Thursday 4th October 10am 

each class will be performing their 
class poem in school. You are 

invited to attend. 
Homework went out this week on 

Wednesday and is due in on 
Monday. 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Emily, Edward, Freddie, Ruby, Sofia, 
Lewis and William. 

Apologies..... 
Your child’s reading books have not been 

changed as frequently as we would like due 
to a number of contributing factors in 

class. These issues have now been resolved 
and books should be changed twice a week. 
If your child’s book is not being changed 
regularly, please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch as it is important to us that at this 

early stage of their education, they 
develop a love and enthusiasm for reading. 

 

Certificates and Awards 
 

Curriculum Certificate and the 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Friendship – 

 

Harry and Charlie 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


